Manis, Dina

L A L]
From: Stefan Bialosiewicz <sbdances@earth|ink.'net>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 10:20 PM
To: _CityCouncillistPublic
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Disputed Burbank Avenue housing complex

My husband and | own a home on Miles Avenue (4214} west of South Wright.

Like Mr. Parrish, we much appreciate the rural setting and the open space, natural beauty, the wildlife, the fresh ocean
air that comes through every afterncon cooling and clearing the air. Our little. modest corner of paradise.

We've lived here for 11 years and like Mr.Parrish, we would be upset if the 11 acre neighboring pasture grazed by a herd
of friendly goats were to be converted to such housing.

However, the need for such a mix of housing is undeniable. Of course, I'd rather see more dense, affordable housing
along the 101 corridor, with good access to train and bus services, But that’s not on the table.

We can not allow a few Nimbies to get in the way of a project that will be of great benefit to many people.

Perhaps the developers should make Mr. Parish an offer on this home and free him to relocate to another rural
property? Some other family surely will be interested in buying. Good location. Diverse. Good schools nearby. Still rural.

Thank you for managing our city under such challenges circumstances.
We are very fortunate to be able to live here
Regards

Stefan



Manis, Dina

From;
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Hello City Council,

Raquel P. <heyraquelraquel@yahoo.com>

Tuesday, June 16, 2020 12:44 PM

_CityCounciiListPublic

Schwedhelm, Tom; Fleming, Victoria; Sawyer, John; Rogers, Chris; Olivares, Ernesto;
Tibbetts, Jack; Dowd, Richard

[EXTERNAL] 138-unit Roseland housing (Tuesday, June 16 2020)

Please deny the 138-unit Roseland housing project. 1 hope the climate of today has apened your eyes and educated all
of you more on systemic racism. By allowing this housing project in the Roseland area where the population is mostly
Latinos you are gentrifying Roseland. Gentrification is part of systemic racism. There is enough knowledge and
information on what gentrification does to minority communities and in this case the 138-unit Roseland housing project,
it will not help the Latino community. It will just be another factor of why Latinos face socioeconomic injustice. All of you
have the privilege right now to help the Latino community by oppaosing this 138- unit project in the Roseland area. If
you support Black Lives Matter be an ally to minorities right now.

The coronavirus has effected the Latino community heavily and it has shown the socioeconomic inequality that Latinos
faced. If this is approved, this will effect Latinos in the long run. Voting for it because having a new bike lane and a
sidewalk is not worth hurting the Latino community for decades.

As my city council representing Santa Rosa | hope you oppose this project.

Thank you,

Raquel





